
We are consulting on our early plans for One Earth Solar 
Farm, a proposed new solar farm with associated battery 
storage connecting to the National Grid at High Marnham 
substation in Nottinghamshire.

We are keen for as many people as possible to get in touch 
and share their feedback during our consultation, which 
begins on 27 September 2023.

Public consultation 

Visiting  oneearthsolarfarm.co.ukoneearthsolarfarm.co.uk  or coming along to a public exhibition:

St Peter's Church: Newton-On-Trent,  
Newton on Trent, Lincoln LN1 2JS Thursday 5th October 2023 5:00pm – 8:30pmThursday 5th October 2023 5:00pm – 8:30pm
South Clifton Coronation Hall,  
Moor Lane, South Clifton, Newark NG23 7AN Saturday 7th October 2023 12:00pm – 4:00pmSaturday 7th October 2023 12:00pm – 4:00pm
Dunham on Trent Village Hall,  
Low Street, Dunham, Newark, NG22 0FJ Tuesday 10th October 2023 3:30pm – 7:30pm Tuesday 10th October 2023 3:30pm – 7:30pm 
Normanton on Trent, Village Hall,  
South Street, Normanton on Trent, Nottinghamshire NG23 6RQ Thursday 12th October 2023 3:30pm – 7:30pmThursday 12th October 2023 3:30pm – 7:30pm

We will also host a webinar during the 
consultation period. To register, please 
go to oneearthsolarfarm.co.ukoneearthsolarfarm.co.uk

Get in touchGet in touch
For further information or to request a copy  
of our consultation materials, please get in touch: 
0800 169 65070800 169 6507
Info@oneearthsolarfarm.co.uk Info@oneearthsolarfarm.co.uk 
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27 September 2023 – 8 November 2023 27 September 2023 – 8 November 2023 

Find out more by…    Find out more by…    


